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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Poppie Langley and Beau Hanson are representing the school at the Croft Remembrance Day Parade. I am 
sure they will do a sterling job. 
 
The School Council have been working hard on their plans for Children In Need. You have received a separate 
letter directly from them detailing what to expect. Please read it carefully. 
 
We have a football match arranged against Badgerbrook on Monday 20th November for year 5 and 6. 
Hopefully we can get a team together and even win! 
 
Children starting school next autumn need to apply for a place before 15th January 2024. If you know of 
anyone who would like to visit encourage them to ring to have a look around.  We also have space in most 
year groups for any children who may be moving into the area or wish to move school. 
 
Class 4 have been around the village looking at current land usage. Mrs Andrews is planning a follow up visit 
to a contrasting area to look at their land usage. 
 
Year 5 pupils who wish to take part in the Open the Book assembly on 23rd November will be practising on the 
next two Wednesdays at lunchtime. 
 
We look forward to Class 4’s enterprises over this month. Please look out for what they are making and 
selling. Money raised will be split between Leicester Animal Aid and Age UK which are the children’s choice. 
They will be marketing directly to you!! (Please support them and ensure you have cash on you.) 
 
Reminder- The filled shoeboxes to send to Blythswood need to be brought to school on Monday next week for 
collection by them. 
 
PTFA- Please keep an eye on the PTFA Facebook page for up to date details of what is planned and how you 
can help. 
 
Church Notice- CAKE CUPPA AND CHAT 
We will be holding another afternoon in church on November 24th from 2.30 - to 4.30 when everyone will be 
welcome to come along and enjoy a hot drink, delicious cakes and a chance to meet friends. Children will be 
most welcome to come and explore the church and there will be some activities to keep them entertained 
too. All proceeds will go towards the church clock restoration. We hope you can join us 
Yours sincerely 
 

Gavin Beetham 


